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Butler University 

My name is Nicolet Christensen from the Central district. I have been lucky enough to 
have been a part of AAU for the past 8 years, and I cannot even begin to explain how 
this sport and organization has shaped me into the goal-driven, dedicated leader I am 

today. Through AAU, I have been blessed with the most amazing coaches and  
teammates. I have learned so much more than just how to do a flip. I learned what it 

means to work hard and persevere through any problem life throws at you. I have 
learned time management and dedication. I have sacrificed a normal high school  

social life for practice and meets. Of course there have been days when I question 
why I put myself under so much stress, but all these pressure have shaped me into 

the person I am today. Which is why I will be taking all these lessons to  
Butler University next year where I will major in Elementary Education with a minor in 

Spanish. This sport and organization will be missed dearly!!  


